
Growth Planning Committee 

Minutes 

8/2/22 

 

Attendees: Dan Saunders, Chair, Paul Hogan, Liz Johnson, Werner Gilliam, Director of 

                  Planning and Development, Eli Rubin, Community Planner, Janet Powell 

 

Absent: James McMann 

 

 

Dan called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

Werner reported that while the Comp Plan is still in Augusta, the Committee can be 

reviewing ways to help educate the residents on its key features.  By identifying specific 

town committees, boards and interest groups, we can provide outreach with targeted 

talking points that are of interest and importance to them. 

 

Eli provided each of us with a memo listing a variety of organizations to contact and a 

description of strategies that would help committee members successfully convey the 

key talking points for that particular group. i.e. KCT, KRA, Graves Library Board 

 

Additionally, Werner and Eli offered extensive support to members on how to effectively 

organize a specific presentation, provide copies of appropriate materials for attendees 

and in general, provide any assistance needed to inform the public through the network 

of town committees and organizations. 

Werner will communicate with the Committee Chairs regarding this upcoming outreach. 

Contact information for GPC committee members will also be listed on the CP web 

page leading up to the public hearing. 

 

GPC will need to meet to discuss the language of a proposed administrative 

modification to the LUO. It is scheduled for 9/20. 

 

With no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 6:40 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Janet Powell 

 

 

 


